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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have started our new book ‘The Adventures of Egg Box Dragon’  

and we have been visualising, describing and designing dragons! 

 In Maths…We have been learning about fact families and how we can switch the num-

bers in addition and the total will still be the same. We are now able to make 8 different 

number sentences from a simple addition! 

In Topic ...We designed and made our dragons using a range of joining techniques. We 

have learned how to use slits, flanges and tabs to ensure that our joins are strong.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Amelia for showing lots of perseverance when making her dragon. 

Zac for showing all our school values this week.   

Work on the Wall– Jenson for an excellent dragon design and Millie for her super maths 

work.   

Reminders & Messages  

In your child’s bag you will find a homework overview for the term. I hope you find the 
tasks enjoyable with your child as they are activities that are fun and family friendly. If 
your child find it very stressful please do not feel that you must complete them. The spell-
ings are not formally tested.  

Year 2 parents will find that you have colour banded books as the children are not working 
on whole year group reading sessions as a transition from decodable books to a wider 
range of texts. If you have any difficulty with these books please let me know.  

Farming Thursday  

Year 2 5th December       Year 1 12th December  

 


